
   Councillor James Pasternak 
Ward 10 

City Hall, 100 Queen Street West 
2nd Floor, Suite A22 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 2N2 

Tel: 416-392-1371 
Fax: 416-392-7299 
councillor_pasternak@toronto.ca 

May 18, 2016 

To: TTC Board Members 

From: Councillor James Pasternak 

Re: Accessible Parking Spaces at the Downsview Subway Station 

Background: 

There have been concerns raised by users of the Downsview Subway Station with the availability and 

location of accessible parking spaces in the parking lot at the Station. 

Currently there are several accessible parking spaces in the north end of the public parking lot at the 

station. There is concern however that these accessible spots are not close enough to the actual subway 

station and the walk required cannot be completed by all. There are accessible spots in the Passenger 

Pick-up and Drop-off lot closer to the station, however these spaces have a correspondingly short parking 

time limit. 

Recommendation: 

That the TTC Board direct staff to investigate and report back to the TTC Board on the feasibility of 

adding accessible parking spaces closer to Downsview Station entrance to better accommodate all users 

of the TTC. 

Thank you for your attention to this concern. 

Sincerely, 

 Councillor James Pasternak

Ward 10, York Centre 
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